Clarification
Becky Gay, who wrote a
first-person account of a whaling
hunt as seen through white eyes,
in the June 24 Issue of the
Tundra Times participated in the
Spring 1980 hunt, not the 1981
hunt as reported last week. Gay
worked as a research assistant
and animal caretaker at the
Naval Arctic Research Labora-
tory during her time in Barrow.
In the June 17 issue of the

Tundra Times, Sylvia Carlsson
was quoted in a story dealing|
with a study of a Native school
in Anchorage.  Carlsson was
speaking only from personal
observations about the school,
and not speaking in her capacity
as an employee of the Alaska
Federation of Natives.

The Tundra Times regrets
the misunderstandings.




